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This article applies to:

Bug fixes
Sometimes there would be a “Caution: You Were Sent To This Page From An Unverified Source” message

when working in the Max Classic app.

When importing a campaign from the Marketplace that had a Decision Diamond rule configured with a

"Contact's -> Contact Fields -> Owner is empty”, the campaign would not publish.

When changing subscriptions from one version to another, the “My Account” page would not reflect the

updated app version.

When clicking “My Account” to update credit card information, there was an error message that prevented

being able to update billing information.

When making a subscription update through the Mobile app, the subscription change wasn’t reflected.


